

LINWOOD POLICE DEPARTMENT 400 Poplar Avenue Linwood, NJ 08221



(609)927-5252 Admin.Fax 609-927-4918 Patrol Fax 609-926-8216

Dear Dr. Caesar DePaco,

On behalf of the Linwood Police Department, it is with great appreciation that I thank you for your generous donation. This canine will be assigned to our Patrol Division and will assist in everyday patrol calls, narcotics detection, and also community policing. Our police department would not have been able to start a K9 Unit without your donation. Your donation allows our police department to continue our mission of keeping our city and residents safe.

Donating over 68 canines as well as other equipment to law enforcement is truly incredible. Your commitment and continued support to law enforcement is rarely seen. Without the support of people like you, Dr. DePaco, the Linwood Police Department would not be able to start a K9 Unit. Having a canine will be an asset to our police department, something we have not had in nearly 50 years. Thank you for supporting law enforcement the way you do. We hope to meet you with the canine upon the canine graduating the police academy.

Respectfully,

Doug Carman

Chief of Police

Linwood Police Department